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June 28, 2023 

Dear Valued Reagents Customer, 

Reagents is continually reviewing our processes, materials, and sources to ensure we are operating as 
efficiently as possible and creating value for our customers.  Customer safety is also a top priority. 

To enhance the safety of our product packaging, Reagents will be transitioning to a tamper-evident cap 
for Nitric Acid, 70% packaged 2.5L poly and 2.5L glass bottles.  The tamper-evident caps help prevent 
unintended opening of the bottle and allow the user to more easily determine if the bottle has been 
previously opened.  Photos of the older cap and the new tamper-evident cap are provided below. 

Older cap    New tamper-evident cap 

Reagents has begun the transition for item numbers C5101650-2.5A, C5101650-2.5D, and C5101650-
2.5D1.  Any lot manufactured after June 1, 2023 will have the new tamper-evident cap.  You may continue 
to receive bottles featuring the older cap as we exhaust our current inventory over the next few months.  
If any other products are affected in the future, we will update you at that time.   

We look forward to continuing to provide you with quality chemicals and chemical solutions. 

Sincerely, 

Tiff Charley 
Director of Quality & Regulatory 
Reagents, Inc. 


